
 
 

 

 

 
 
September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Interform Netball and Football – Tuesday 27 September 2022 
 
We will be holding our year 7 interform competitions at school on Tuesday 27 September from 3.00pm until 
approximately 4.15pm. Students can play netball on the netball courts or they can play football on the field. 
If your child usually gets home using the school transport system, then there will be extra minibuses 
available to take your child home if needed. 
 
The students will be required to wear their PE kit as follows: 
 
Girls 
Navy PE top, navy blue skort, white socks and training shoes 
 
Boys 
Navy rugby top, navy blue shorts, white socks, shin pads and football boots 
 
You are very welcome to come and watch your child play in this annual year 7 event. 
 
Please give consent for your child to attend here by Wednesday 21 September 2022. We look forward to 
meeting you and seeing your child take part in this exciting interform competition. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs L Richards     Mr A Currie 
Curriculum Leader of Girls PE   Curriculum Leader of Boys PE 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdsPE4UHgD5JO4kfMpcgz1zbXwaGOahjtisqsah_MjcllsfsQ/viewform

